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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I – Schenectady) had the pleasure of meeting with
representatives from the Police Benevolent Association of New York State  on April 28  inth

Albany. The PBA of New York State represents the New York State University Police, the
New York State Environmental Conservation Police, the New York State Park Police, and
the New York State Forest Rangers. Peter Barry of Clifton Park and Daniel Federicis
discussed with Senator Farley several legislative priorities, including retirement, staffing
issues and campus safety.


